CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM ———

TO: Mayor and City Council
FROM: Thomas J. Bonfield, City Manager%
DATE: December 15, 2000

SUBJECT: Assignment of Seville Harbor Lease

On April 13, 2000, City Council approved the assignment of the lease agreement
for the Pitt Slip Marina aka Seville Harbor, from Seville Harbor, Inc. to Merrill Land
Company. The attorney representing Seville Harbor, Inc. recently notified the City that
the parties have agreed to sublease a portion of the property instead of transfer the lease.
Neither the assignment agreement nor assignment consent were ever executed by the
parties or the City. No further action is necessary.




